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[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff’s Investigators are currently seeking leads on two 

cases reported yesterday (Wednesday June 21, 2017) of residential break-ins where several handguns 

were stolen. The break-ins/thefts occurred at 864 Bakers Crossroads in Reidsville, NC and 2879 Iron 

Works Rd. in Reidsville, NC. Assorted jewelry and silverware was also taken from the Iron Works Rd. 

location. Investigators think the same suspect(s) may be responsible for both incidents, though they have 

not ruled out any possibilities at this point.  

Anyone with information about these crimes is asked to call the Rockingham County Sheriff’s 

Office at 336-634-3232 or Rockingham County Crime Stoppers at 336-349-9683. 
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